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The Teachers’ Scoop
Are you ready for Bubble Day?  It’s finally 
here!  Some reminders for Friday:

-Please send your child with a towel 
and a bubble wand (homemade or 
store bought )

Also, no homework this week!  Students 
have 2 tests and we want them to have 
plenty of time to study for both.  

Picture day is this Thursday, and end of the 
first grading period is this Friday. 

When you are reading at home with your 
child, make sure you are asking them 
questions about the book. We want them to 
start talking about text to better 
understand it. This will help them in all 
subjects!

We are so lucky to have such awesome 
kiddos! They keep impressing us each day. 
Don’t forget to follow us on Twitter - 
@YanceyLoves2nd and @amber_e_noble to 
see awesome pictures of your kids at work! 
Have a great week!

        Mrs. Noble and Mrs. Yancey

Spotlight on 
Scottie Learning

Reading
This week we are celebrating the end of the 
first grading period by choosing a favorite book 
and making a poster about it! I can’t wait to see 
the final product!

Writing
This week we will finish our FINAL COPY! It is so 
exciting to see the kids excited about writing. I 
will be choosing some to put into our own 
classroom library! Happy Writing!

Math
We will be reviewing for the 1st half of the 
week.  During the 2nd part of the week, we will 
be focused on subtraction strategies.

Science
We are continuing our unit on force and push 
and pull.  Friday is Bubble Day!! 

Social Studies
This week we will review all we learned in Social 
Studies: Good Citizen, Maps, and Communities. 
We will show what we know by making a tree 
map. 
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